
 

 

To:  All Herkimer County Community Students 

From:  Donald Dutcher 

  Dean of Students/Director of Athletics 

 

Date:  August 15, 2022 

 

COVID-19 Protocols for the Fall 2022 Semester 

Unvaccinated students (students with approved waivers accessing campus facilities) 
will be required to participate in bi-weekly COVID testing the first and third weeks 
of each month beginning Monday, September 5, 2022.  

Unvaccinated students will test with home testing kits*, provided by Herkimer College, 
which will be available at the Dean of Students/Director of Athletics Office, CA 264, 
during normal business hours, Monday - Friday, and after hours at the Campus Safety 
Office in the Robert McLaughlin College Center, RMCC 254. 

Unvaccinated students are responsible for testing at their home location during the 
designated test week. Students must send a picture of the test results (either time-
stamped or with an accompanying note of the date) to the Dean of Students at 
deanofstudents@herkimer.edu. 

All Students 

If you are feeling ill or experience any signs or symptoms of COVID-19, please stay 
home, notify your faculty member(s) and get tested. If you need a test, email 
deanofstudents@herkimer.edu or contact your health provider. If you test positive, 
contact Director of Campus Safety Tim Rogers at rogerstd@herkimer.edu or 
deanofstudents@herkimer.edu and follow the CDC Guidelines for Isolation. The College 
will notify your instructors. 

*Note: The home testing kits provided to the College from iHealth have an extended 
shelf life and expire on January 24, 2023.  

The above requirements are subject to change as COVID-related conditions evolve.  
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